
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

January 14, 2015

Mr. Salomon Doumith
Teledome Building, Old Parham Road
St. Johns, Antigua and Barbuda

Mr. Robert Strange Jr.
11999 Katy Freeway Suite 470
Houston, TX 77079

RE: ITC-214-20081201-00519

Via Certified Mail, Return Receipt Requested

Dear Sirs,

The Department of Justice (DoJ), including the Federal Bureau of Investigation, with the
concurrence of the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) (collectively, the "Agencies")
requested by letter on May 9, 2014, that the FCC terminate, declare null and void and no longer
in effect, the current authorization issued under file number ITC-214-20081201-00519 to ACT
Telecommunications Inc. ("ACT").' The Agencies allege that ACT has failed to comply with its
commitments and undertakings made with the Agencies, and compliance with which are a
condition to the authorization issued to ACT by the Commission.2 The Agencies further state
that they have been unable to communicate with ACT for over a year in an effort to resolve this
matter.

The International Bureau previously afforded ACT an opportunity to respond to the
Agencies' letter by a letter dated May 14, 2014 and also a Public Notice issued on June 27,
2014. To date, ACT has failed to respond. Attached is a copy of a second Public Notice issued
by the International Bureau providing ACT a final opportunity to respond prior to Commission

'Letter from Richard Sofield, Director, Foreign Investment Review Staff, National Security Division, U.S.
Department of Justice to Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary of the Federal Communications Commission, dated May 9,
2014. A copy of the letter may be viewed on the FCC website through the International Bureau Filing System
(IBFS) by searching for ITC-214-20081201-00509 and accessing the "other filings related to this application" from
the Document Viewing area.

2 Public Notice, Report No. TEL-Ol 174, DA 07-3505, 24 FCC 13364 (Int'l Bur. 2007).

' Letter from James L. Ball, Chief, Policy Division, to Mr. Salomon Doumith, ACT Telecommunications, Inc., dated
May 14, 2014. A copy of the letter may be viewed on the FCC web-site through the International Bureau Filing
System (1BPS) by searching for ITC-2 14-20081201-00519 and accessing "Other filings related to this application"
from the Document Viewing area.

Notice, DA 14-914, 29 FCC Rcd 7802 (Int'l Bur. 2014).
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action on the Agencies' request.5 The Public Notice will be published in the Federal Register.
ACT must respond to the Public Notice no later than 15 days afler publication in the Federal
Register.

We are addressing this letter via certified mail, return receipt requested, to the most
recent contact addresses on record provided by ACT.

Sincerely,

Howard Griboff
Acting Chief
Policy Division
International Bureau

Public Notice, DA 15-54 (Int'l Bur. rel. Jan. 14, 2015).
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